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Environment Department staff offers expertise on EPA research 
 

SANTA FE — Earlier this month, Jason Herman of the New Mexico 
Environment Department (NMED) Ground Water Quality Bureau offered 
his expertise by providing a state perspective on an article written by U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) scientists. 
 
The article, titled “A disposable acetylcholine esterase sensor for As(III) 
determination in groundwater matrix based on 4-acetoxyphenol hydrolysis,” 
describes a disposable field sensor developed by the researchers that can 
easily and inexpensively detect arsenic in water samples.  
 
Some groundwater in New Mexico has high levels of naturally occurring 
arsenic, and, currently, detecting arsenic in water samples is a time-
consuming and expensive process. The new test could make a big difference 
for environmental agencies and local utilities measuring contamination in 
groundwater, drinking water, or other sources.  
 
Jason reviewed the final article and provided expert feedback regarding some of the specific and unique 
considerations for sample collection in New Mexico. He also provided input on the viability of the 
proposed methods as field-ready when used in rural communities.  
 
“I am proud of Jason’s contributions to this EPA effort,” said NMED Cabinet Secretary James Kenney. 
“New Mexicans like Jason contribute to science and technology that is applicable around the world.”  
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, as 
required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning non-
discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 504 
of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the Federal 
Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination programs, 
policies or procedures, you may contact: 

 
Kristine Yurdin, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 | P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 
(505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@state.nm.us 
 
If you believe that you have been discriminated against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination 
Coordinator. 
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The Environment Department’s mission 
is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 
and prosperous New Mexico for 
present and future generations. 
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